
Date: 2025-08-08
First Name: Olivia
Last Name: Lopez
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: BULVERDE
State: TEXAS
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I feel choices are being
made and laws are being
passed without any regards
to the constitution or
laws. To ask the President
to send FBI agents to
arrest people for a state
issue not Federal is
wrong.
Keep this in mind. Even
though you think you're
winning in the mean time.
You won't be able to in
the years to come. You're
setting things up to go
completely to the other
side.
Im a Republican. And I
disagree with what you
have done in Texas. We
have the right to have a
gun, but we're at risk to
have a baby, get a public
education or food
assistance if i fall on
hard time, health care
when im older. Draw lines
that do not actually
represent our diverse
state. Who are you really
working for? Texans? It
doesn't feel like it when
you deny, a voice, a
choice, food, protection &



helping communities
infrastructure.  Instead
you deny us of all of
that. For what? For who?
Why?

 




